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30 March 2017

Mr Nigel Ward
Barnstoneworth United Soccer Club
nward(@cala.net.au

Dear Mr Ward,

On behalf of Autism Spectrum Australia and the students, parents and staff of our Central
Coast School for Children with Autism I would like to thank you so much for your kind

donation of $600.00 to our school.

Each year, the school seeks to raise funds to buy resources and other necessities to improve
the learning opportunities for the children and they are truly grateful for your support. This
donation will be utilized by Elizabeth Doel who will purchase resources to be used in her
role as school psychologist.

A receipt will be forwarded from our fundraising department. We thank you for your
support of our school.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Durie
Principal




